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Wednesday, 15th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 4 trip to Kew Gardens  
 

This half term in Geography, we are learning about plants around the world. There is a free 

community week in which the community can participate in activities at Kew Gardens 

‘free of charge’. 
 

To support our learning, we have arranged a trip to Kew Gardens on  

Wednesday, 22nd May 2024. 
 

We will be taking part in planting activities and also explore Kew Gardens. 
 

We will leave school promptly at 8:45am and return by 4pm. Please make sure that pupils 

arrive at school on time. 
 

We will be travelling on public transport using bus and tube to travel to Kew Gardens. 
 

There is no cost for this trip but you do need to sign a permission slip. Your child will need a 

healthy packed lunch for this trip. Please indicate below whether your child requires a 

school packed lunch.  
 

Please complete and return the slip by Monday, 20th May 2024. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Oke 
 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend the trip to Kew Gardens on  

 

Wednesday, 22nd May 2024. 

My child needs a packed lunch    (Please tick.) 
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